
Ector County Independent School District 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Interim Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: ACCEPT DONATION OF PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL ALL SPORTS 

FACILITY [BG-K] 
 
DATE: November 13, 2007 
 

 
Under Separate cover the Board of Trustees will be provided with copies of the legal 
documentation to accept completion of Permian High School All Sports Facility. 
 

************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees accept donation as stipulated. 
 

************************ 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Hector Mendez, David L. Finley, 
Interim Superintendent of Schools Executive Director 
 for Facilities and Maintenance 


